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*Election of Pastoral Council Members: We have 4 people who have volunteered to run for 
Pastoral Council. They are Gretchen Hupp, Lynn Morfeld, Bob Jansen, and Pat Jensen. Pastoral 
Council Elections will be held the weekends of June 4/5 and 11/12. Every member 18 years and 
older currently registered in the Parish is eligible to vote for members of the Council. We will be 
voting for one Woman and one Man.  
*Thank You to those who have decided to become our new Lector’s and EMHC’s!  
The rural training will be at the following locations and times: 
                       August 18th- 7:00-10:00 pm at St. Isidore’s in Columbus, NE. 
                       August 21st – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in West Point, NE. 
                       August 28th – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in Norfolk, NE. 
The Mandation will be held at St. Mary’s Church in Norfolk on September 7th at 7:00pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Please join the Raeville Community on June 4th - come to the Old Raeville Hall’s LAST DANCE! 
Mass that evening will be held at 5:30 pm at St. Bonaventure Catholic Church, followed by 
food/drink and dancing at the Old Parish Hall. All proceeds will go towards the New Parish Hall that 
is under construction.  
*Save the Date-OACCW Spirituality Day will be held Tuesday, June 14, at the Sacred Heart Parish 
Center in Norfolk, NE. Mass will follow at St. Mary’s Church.  - Registration begins at 9:30 am. The 
day will conclude at approximately 3:30 pm. Linda Kerkman will be the guest speaker. “Inner Mercy” 
will be the topic of her discussion. Cost is $10-no pre-registration required. More info on a flyer at 
the entrance of church. 
*Retreat of Interest at St. Benedict Retreat Center in Schuyler, NE. –“The Art of Pausing” is a one 
–day retreat scheduled for June 25th, 2016. Hosts will be Srs. Kathleen Courtney, OSB and 
Marietta Kerkvliet, OSB from Yankton, SD. Their focus will be on how to bring more awareness and 
balance into our lives. What prevents us from taking time with God and those we love? Program 
fee- $30. Lunch is available at the center for $10.50. More info call 402-352-8819. 
 
 
 

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. June 4th - 5:30 pm                   Sun.  June 5th - 10:00 am 
Lector-         M. Suchan    S. Sieh 
 
EMHC-        Deacon Al    M. Sieh    
         
Servers-     S. Stodola    B. & M. Sieh 
 
Gifts-          B. & B. Hartl    H. & J. Hartl 
 
Ushers-      P. Jensen/Dave Jensen               J. Jensen/Dan Jensen 

  
Organist-    Volunteer    Campbell   
 
Cantor-       Volunteer    Choir 
 
SHC----------------------------------------------------------  P. Hunke 
Money Counter------------------------------------------  Bob/Betty Hartl  
   

Mass Intentions     May 30th-June 5th, 2016 

          Intention                                  From 

 

M. 7:25 am     Special intention                               Mary Ann Burtwistle 

T.   7:25 am    Arlene Spale                                       Gib & Burt Morfeld 

W. 7:25 am   Gordon & Luree Reese                      Shari Chase  

Th. 7:25 am    Kathryn Raabe                                   Charles & Jolene Fischer                   

Fr.  7:25 am    Fr. Tim Lange                                     Ralph & Shirley Wolken                                               

Sa. 5:30 pm    Ternus & Jansen Families                Bob & Margaret Jansen 

Su.10:00am    Mike Boosalis                                    Ken & Jan Meyer                    

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
     May 29nd, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Question of the Week – How can we and our children get more out of Mass? The 

next part of the Mass after the Gloria is the opening prayer, which is designed to 

place us in the presence of God, and help us to focus our hearts and minds on 

the themes that will emerge in the readings of that day. The opening prayer for 

today is: O God, who in this wonderful Sacrament have left us a memorial of your 

Passion, grant us, we pray, so to revere the sacred mysteries of your Body and 

Blood that we may always experience in ourselves the fruits of your redemption. 

Who live and reign with God the Father in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, 

for ever and ever. 

 

 

   Financial Stewardship 
May  22nd , 2016 

Adult Envelopes………  1,822.00 
Youth Offering……………   30.00     
Votive Lights……………      28.05 
Maint. Fund……………..   200.00 
                     TOTAL $2,080.05 
                     

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

 
“Whoever eats my flesh 

and drinks my blood 
remains in me and I in 
him,” says the Lord 

John 6:57 

mailto:stpeters@stanton.net

